
We were recently contacted by a local artist, Johnnie LaRue, who 
offered to paint our windows. She reached out to us via email 
with the below note and we were very excited to accept her offer. 
Check out her artwork below. The window paintings have brought 
much joy to our residents, staff, and visitors. 

I’m writing about painting the windows at 
your facility, to cheer up the atmosphere for 
residents and families. It also creates a new, 
enjoyable scenery for residents, especially if 
they are unable to leave their rooms. 		
		                          --Johnnie LaRue
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In RemembranceIn Remembrance
Ron came to EHL in January of 2018. Heather, Resident Coordinator 
of the Cascade Home, shared with us, “Ron was a loving husband 
to his wife Bobbi. They enjoyed spending time together listening to 
music and going for walks in the park. Ron had the best laugh and his 
cheer always made everyone around him smile. He was a wonderful 
person who will be missed.” Ron passed away at the age of 79.

Marianne’s MemoMarianne’s Memo

Merv came to EHL in April of 2020. Staff in our Diamond Peak home 
were kind enough to share the following with us. “Merv was a quiet 
and gentle giant of a man. He was full of smiles and kindness. The 
fellow residents and staff at Diamond Peak are going to miss him 
greatly.” Merv passed away at the age of 85.

Doris came to EHL in July of 2020. Staff in our Redwood Home told us, 
“Doris was such a warm, happy, spunky, and independent woman. 
She loved having fun and clapping along with staff when telling jokes 
and dancing. She loved coffee and sweets. We loved her so much 
and miss her dearly.” Doris passed away at the age of 98.

Somewhere on your journey, Somewhere on your journey, 
don’t forget to turn around don’t forget to turn around 

and enjoy the view.and enjoy the view.

Ronald MayRonald May

Mervyn WittMervyn Witt

Doris BumgardnerDoris Bumgardner

Happy Halloween Happy Halloween 
from EHL!from EHL!
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